
CLTA EMAIL BULLETIN OCTOBER 2009  
 
This is a message sent to members on the Corporate Law Teachers Association mail 
list. If you do not wish to receive our communications, please “unsubscribe” at 
cltawebadmin@gmail.com. 
 
Feel free to distribute this email to other academics you think may be interested. 
Membership is free – email  cltawebadmin@gmail.com to join. 
 
A couple of news items: 
 
1. Annual conference February 7 – 9, 2010  
The CLTA Conference will be hosted by the Law School, UniSA.   
 
All the information you need on the conference is at the conference website: 
http://www.unisa.edu.au/law/CLTA/default.asp 
 
Abstracts (250 words) are due 28th November 2009. 
 
The conference theme is: ‘Educating Corporate Lawyers: Better Counsel and 
Better Managers of the Corporate Legal Framework.  In the meantime if you have 
any queries please contact Professor Vicki Waye at Vicki.waye@unisa.edu.au. 
 
2. Conference bursary for research higher degree st udents  
 
The committee of the CLTA has a policy of supporting the travel, registration and 
accommodation of 1 interstate research higher degree student to attend the 
conference. If you are supervising a student who you feel is ready to present their 
research paper at the conference, you might like to discuss the conference with the 
candidate. We would like the candidate to submit their abstract the usual way to the 
conference organiser. If would like to nominate your candidate for the travel bursary, 
please send the CLTA executive committee cltawbadmin@gmail.com  a brief email 
regarding the candidate’s research work and the reason for your nomination. If you 
would like to discuss this, please feel free to contact me direct 02 6125 6755.  
 
The committee reserves the right not to make any award of a travel bursary. 
 
3. New CLTA website  
The CLTA now has its own registered domain name – please save it to your 
bookmarks. 
www.clta.edu.au 
 
I anticipate that the new site will be easier to manage and I would encourage 
members with news or information they want to share on the website to send their 
news to cltawebadmin@gmail.com. If you have any other comments on the new site 
let us know. It is still a work in progress so let us know if there is anything you notice 
about the site’s function. 
 
 
 
Regards,  
Ellie (president) CLTA 
Larelle.Chapple@anu.edu.au 



 
 


